Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St. NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone 503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904
www.wrd.state.or.us

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor
June 18, 2013

Francis and Penny Wicklander
8 SW 37", Ext
Pendleton, Oregon 97801

Reference: Transfer T-7157

The assignment by proof from Evelyn Hill to Francis and Penny Wicklander has been recorded
in the records of the Water Resources Department.

The Departments records will now show Francis and Penny Wicklander as the transfer holders of
record.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
109072 covering the recording fee is also enclosed.

Please review the transfer to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained in the
transfer. These conditions and timelines will have to be met before a Certificate of Water Right
can be i1ssued.

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst
Water Right Services Division

Enclosure: Receipt 109072

cc: Watermaster 5
Data Center, OWRD (cover letter & request)
Hydrographics
File



